
 

 

Affordable Housing for Employees 

Amity University created the policy for affordable housing for employees. Providing 

affordable housing for employees is essential for fostering a stable and productive 

workforce. This can be achieved by evaluating affordability based on local income levels 

and housing costs, ensuring that housing is accessible to all employees, particularly those 

in lower-income brackets. Alternatively, they can offer financial support in the form of 

housing subsidies, rental assistance, to assist employees in securing housing in the 

surrounding area. These efforts not only alleviate housing stress but also improve 

employee retention and job satisfaction. By addressing housing affordability, institutions 

contribute to reducing commuting times and associated environmental impacts, while 

supporting the broader goal of equitable living conditions. 

 

 

 

 


